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Literacy 

This month, in literacy, we are completing the theme:                 
Moving On. The students will continue to             
demonstrate an understanding of basic features of             
print and text information. Students have learned to               
recognize upper and lower case letters of the alphabet                 
and continue to work on letter sounds. All students                 
have reached the goal to be able to identify all 52                     

uppercase and lowercase letters. We are working on mastering their letter sounds. They                         
are also identifying words in a sentence. We are writing sentences and working on guided                             
reading.  

 

Math 
This month, in math, the students will identify written numerals 0-100.                     
They will verbally count to 10 by ones and then develop rote counting to                           
100 by ones. Our goal is to have all students count to 100 and identify all                               
the numerals from 1-100. Our students are also working on writing the                       
numerals 0-100. Students will also be identifying simple shapes, sorting, measuring, and                       
comparing lengths. We will also be working on addition, subtraction and                     
addition/subtraction  story problems. 

 
Upcoming Dates 

                                                June 4-PTA Meeting 6:30-8:00 
June 6-Field Day 

June 11-Pre-K Promotion 9:30-10:30 followed by a celebration-All students must arrive 
to school at 8:40 a.m. 

June 13-Last day of school for Pre-K class 
● If you plan to volunteer and haven’t take the Abuse and Neglect Online 

Training, please do so and send in a copy of your confirmation e-mail. The link 
to the training is: 

http://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/childabuseandneglect/ 

http://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/childabuseandneglect/


Counselor’s Corner 

 

 

Hello Glen Haven Parents and Guardians, 

Throughout the school year we have discussed the importance of good character daily through our “Huddles”. Your                 
child has learned about empathy, respect, responsibility, citizenship, fairness, compassion, perseverance, honesty,            
self-discipline, and courage. 

Building character and teaching ethics is not an academic undertaking, it must be relevant to your child’s lives and                   
experiences.  Please continue to talk about character and good choices in situations that your child has been in. 

It is a fact that raising good children- children with good character- demands time and attention. Below are a few                    
summer ideas to help your child continue to develop wonderful character traits. 

1. Respect-  Take a walk and talk about respecting the outdoors (no littering, etc.). 
2. Responsibility-  Do yard work together. 
3. Citizenship-  Clean up a park. 
4. Fairness- Share an ice cream. 
5. Compassion-  Help at a Soup Kitchen. 
6. Perseverance-  Sign up for a summer reading program and have your child read every day. 
7. Honesty-  Read a book about honesty outdoors.  
8. Self-Discipline-  Finish any household chores before playing outside. 
9. Courage-  If your child is afraid of bugs, take a walk and explore all the different types of bugs found outside. 

Thank you again for a great year. Please enjoy a safe, fun summer with your child- one filled with exceptional                    
character. 

Rebecca Willis 
School Counselor 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


